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Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MEET THE TEACHER APPOINTMENTS 
 
We will shortly be sending out via text a link to book a “Meet the teacher” appointment for 
your child. 
 
KS2 pupil meetings (Year 3,4, 5 and 6) will be held on 17th and 18th October. 
KS1 pupil meetings (Year R, 1 and 2) will be held  on 16th and 19th October. 
 
All appointments will last 10 minutes and they will be held in the main school hall. 
 
If you have any specific learning questions you would like answered please include this on 
your booking.     
 
As always if you have any issues booking an appointment contact the school office for 
assistance. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Russell 
School office 


